
Danville Regional Medical Center 

Notice of Financial Assistance 

Danville Regional Medical Center is proud of its mission to provide quality healthcare to all who need it.  We 

may be able to assist you if you do not have health insurance and are unable to pay for your care. 

Danville Regional Medical Center provides financial assistance to patients based on their level of income, total 

acquired assets and general need.  In addition we will assist you in applying for medical assistance programs or 

work with you to arrange a manageable payment plan.  In fact, a State Social Services Eligibility Worker that is 

located on our campus to help patients enroll in the various assistance programs could contact you. 

Patients meeting our charity care guidelines could have their hospital bill waived in full for non-elective care.  

One of the most important things that you can do is let us know if you will have trouble paying your medical 

bill. 

For more information you can reach a friendly, helpful Benefits Advisor located in our Business Office on the 

main floor of our hospital or call our Customer Service Department by phone at 855-426-0142.   



Danville Regional Medical Center Charity Guidelines 

In order to be approved for charity, patients will need to meet the following requirements: 

 Have no ability to pay their account balance

And 

 Income must meet 200% or below of the current the Federal Poverty Guidelines

Eligibility for CHARITY is limited to persons whose GROSS (before any deductions) family income is not more 
than the Federal Poverty Income Guidelines in effect at the time the service is rendered. 

2016 Poverty Guidelines for the 

48 Contiguous States and the District of Columbia 

Persons in 

100% Poverty guideline 200% Poverty guideline 
family/household 

1 11,770 23,540 

2 15,930 31,860 

3 20,090 40,180 

4 24,250 48,500 

5 28,410 56,820 

6 32,570 65,140 

7 36,730 73,460 

8 40,890 81,870 

Charity eligibility will be determined by review of the Charity Application, documents presented in support of 

the information on the Profile and Application and verification of assets. 

Charity eligibility encompasses the following patients:  Patients without health insurance that have not met 

eligibility criteria for any State assistance program through the Department of Medical Assistance.  Patients 

are United States Citizens. 

Charity awards are not based solely on income.  Unique financial circumstances are weighed and assets will be 

verified.  These factors can change the category of eligibility. 

The decision as to the amount of charity write-off will be made collectively by the Business Office Director and 

the Chief Financial Officer.  Elective or non-medically necessary services are not eligible for charity 

consideration. 




